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Lake Powell Walleye Contest 2018 Thank you to all of those who participated in the tagged
walleye contest in 2017. We gave away all the prizes we had and will not be able to continue
the contest into 2018. However, we will be having some other contests during the summer of
2018 at Lake Powell so keep an eye on Facebook and Wayneswords.com.

There are still walleye in the lake with tags and we expect people will catch some of those fish
over the next couple of years. If you catch a walleye with a red tag (these were the contest fish)
please record the number and location of catch and report that to:

richardhepworth@utah.gov

or

waynegustaveson@utah.gov

, feel free to keep these fish and enjoy a good meal. This will really help us with some of the
research we are doing at the Lake. We also will have walleye tagged with green tags that say
“‘“RESEARCH FISH DO NOT KILL” we ask that you release these fish unharmed if possible.
The fish have had radio transmitters surgically implanted to help us better understand their
movement patterns.

Thanks again to all those who participated in the tagged walleye contest.

Lake Powell Walleye Contest - 2018

Thank you to all of those who participated in the tagged walleye contest in 2017. We gave
away all the prizes we had and will not be able to continue the contest into 2018. However, we
will be having some other contests during the summer of 2018 at Lake Powell so keep an eye
on Facebook and Wayneswords.com.There are still walleye in the lake with tags and we expect
people will catch some of those fish over the next couple of years. If you catch a walleye with a
red tag (these were the contest fish) please record the number and location of catch and report
that to:

richardhepworth@utah.gov

or waynegustaveson@utah.gov,

Feel free to keep these fish and enjoy a good meal. This will really help us with some of the
research we are doing at the Lake. We also will have walleye tagged with green tags that say *
RESEARCH FISH DO NOT KILL”

we ask that you release these fish unharmed if possible. The fish have had radio transmitters



mailto:richardhepworth@utah.gov
mailto:waynegustaveson@utah.gov

Walleye Contest - 2018

Written by Richard Hepworth
Tuesday, 20 February 2018 13:49 - Last Updated Tuesday, 20 February 2018 14:09
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